
 Chromebook Support Plan ​(March 2020) 

 

 

 

In order to provide our students and staff with the tools they need to access 

their learning resources, the Technology Services Department will provide a 

Chromebook drop off and spare replacement program during our school 

closures.  

 

Parents can drop off student Chromebooks at the Technology Services (VoTech) 

building parking lot from ​10 am - 2 pm, Monday through Friday​. The drop off will 

be available until March 31, this may change as we learn more about closure timelines.  

 

If a chromebook is found to need repair, a replacement Chromebook will be issued at 

the drop-off area. 

 

Directions to the LEC​: ​The Technology Services (VoTech) building is in the back of the 

LaFayette Education Center in front of the FCHS baseball field.  

205 Lafayette Ave. 

Fayetteville, GA 30214 

(Enter parking lot from Tiger Trail) 

 

 

 

https://goo.gl/maps/MBJyxcH95qoEWueN9

